
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Leesburg Resident, 
 

 

This is a reminder e-mail about the Route 7 bypass widening community meeting on 

Tuesday, September 18th from 6:30 to 8:30 pm in the Board Room of the Loudoun 

County Government Center, 1 Harrison Street, SE in Leesburg.   

  
Both Loudoun County and the Town of Leesburg have had plans on the books to 

widen the Bypass from the existing 4 lanes (2 lanes in each direction) to 6 lanes (3 

lanes in each direction).  In January 2018, the Board of Supervisors received a report 

on the likelihood that 8 lanes (4 lanes in each direction) are recommended to handle 

existing and future traffic.  The Board directed staff to study the issue and report 

back.  This issue is expected to come back before the Board of Supervisors early next 

year.  More information is available on the County website.   

 

As I've spoken with residents along the Bypass, the topic of a sound wall has come 

up.  Please think about whether a sound wall is something you want the Board to fight 

for in attempting to lessen the impact of a widening project on you and your family. 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B_lqFkP5SdgMMfqc4tKOOU9FS0RVAN2EFgUfftC-f-YeZlquo0NngbrjSzbK6mKjbUGJKbkMJKuRxQqfGXPBkSwkTUJC2EGnh2ajEHEMZimJgwqRsJb3Hcd1BXd94BD0LhRCoTDpzUyiRwCZo1r0ToqBXKtB_xM0WjpZ6Fma85XXaNWg082ybTX6uNegzYcWBBmU5amROJF224-cf8SwXoQzQurSZgkcgctAWkY4fHwyiLYpjgjZOi50KN6mdLKUBeHCzcWBFNNBpKLQRqL97uD1Dj9NWE3FHMOfCvsHiAIe5kiDtRLICQ==&c=P1wY4sSyTZdWqV6drorGwIm6iwZrlO01Z4U33SRb0GHuLrmq7-bDUg==&ch=FigRXZAhx2XiL_AjDQQpyAkAZCWh8dZxsf8WcnLTa9nFaE05cfm8zw==


 

 
Enjoy your weekend! 

 

Very sincerely yours, 

 

Kristen C. Umstattd 
Leesburg District 

Loudoun County Board of Supervisors 
kristen.umstattd@loudoun.gov 
703-777-0203 
 

 

Valerie Suzdak  
Chief Legislative Aide 
Supervisor Kristen Umstattd, Leesburg District 
valerie.suzdak@loudoun.gov  
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